
CRESCENT LANDSCAPE AREAS 
 

 
Consensus Recommendation   
 
The group supports considering the areas within the two polygons (Two Rivers and Boundary Springs) 
in the Crescent landscape area, under the following conditions: 
 

! Support for investigating opportunity for designated trail system to help deal with Two Rivers 
problem with unmanaged use (avoid creating a sacrifice zone around Two Rivers). 

 
! Consider creating a small play area to deal with problems. 

 
! Work with locals to identify areas of interest. 

 
! Primarily a low density, long distance system with connections to users 

 
! Management process was to reduce the road density to meet Forest Plan standards in so far as 

practicable. 
 

! The working group has strong feelings and agreement that the participation of a number of 
members was based on the belief that wildlife and wildlife habitat is important.  There was, 
however, no agreement as to how to describe the size and configuration of unfragmented habitat. 

 
! Other areas and existing designated areas may be considered or re-considered in the future. 


